
Reference: FS157478058

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 19/0646/FUL

Address: GreggsGould RoadTwickenhamTW2 6RT

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings (with retention of single dwelling) and redevelopment of the site to provide up to

116 residential units and 175sq.m commercial floorspace; landscaped areas; with associated parking and highways works

and other works associated with the development.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs Susan Williams

Address: 69 Meadway Twickenham TW2 6PL

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I strongly oppose this amendment to the original planning application. The density of this development for this
area is still to high. There is already a problem with GP places, School places and access to other local services. It is af
we are being squeezed into a smaller and smaller environment. This development will have a detrimental impact on the
local area. 

I am also concerned at the prospect of even more traffic and car parking spaces problems in the local area. I live in
Meadway and am becoming more and more concerned at the traffic using this road as a rat run. The possibility of 100
cars likely using this road as access to their development fills me dread. There are already road rage instances every day
in Meadway from traffic piling off the Chertsey Road for access to Andover Road and Staines Road. We have now had
approval of a CPZ for Meadway and other nearby roads, but I fear that not only will the new residents park in the nearest
non-CPZ area but we could be back to square one in Meadway, as they will also be able to park in adjacent CPZ areas
outside of their operating hours. it is ridiculous not allowing the residents of the new development to apply for permits in
the WT CPZ. If residents are unable to have their own CPZ included in development they they will park in the nearest
non-CPZ roads. 

I understand that houses have to be built to overcome the extreme shortage of houses, but this should be done only when
local services have been increases to accommodate the increase in new residents. 

Susan Williams


